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News Release 
 
Completion of the Splash Pad 
 
17 September 2021 
 
ST. GEORGE – On August 20, 2021, the St. George Splash Pad “unofficially” opened to the public. The 
splash pad, a 21 meter x 14 meter water park with seven sprinkler fixtures, is shaped like a fish in 
recognition of the community’s connection to fishing industries of Charlotte County. 
 
The concept of a splash pad in St. George originated from the previous Council of St. George under 
former Mayor Crystal Cook and was first passed in March 2019. Since then the St. George Splash Pad 
Committee has been busy with fundraising efforts and the town staff have been focused on securing 
grant applications. 
 

 
 
 



   
 

 

Originally planned to open earlier this summer, the project was slowed down by limited contractor 
availability and supply shortages.  
 
The Town of St. George would like to thank past and present members of the St. George Splash Pad 
Committee:  (former Mayor) Crystal Cook, (former Councillor) Michelle Deveau, (Former Councillor) 
Jenna Murray, Stefany Carter Voutt, Tabatha Barker, Jessica Carrier, Kendra McMullin, and Cathy Neves, 
for their dedication and tireless efforts in supporting the project. 
 
In addition, the following organizations and individuals made this project a reality: 

• The Province of New Brunswick / Regional Development Corporation (RDC) 
• MLA Andrea Anderson-Mason  
• Aviva Canada Inc.  
• JDI Woodlands Division  
• Boyd’s Home Hardware  
• CBCL Engineering Ltd. 
• Cooke Aquaculture Christmas Fundraiser  
• Grant Hooper Electrical  
• IBEW Local 502 
• Jason Frost  
• Jeff Cooke Renovations  
• The Jeff Whitter Golf Memorial  
• LeBlanc’s Independent Grocer 
• Matser & Sons  
• Pennfield Hydraulics  
• Pub on Main  
• Salt Wind Farms  
• Silk Stevens 
• Organizers of the 5K  
• All Fundraising Volunteers 
• Staff of the Town of St. George and Public Works 
• Local residents through their support of fundraising efforts 

 
 
The Splash Pad is scheduled to close for the season on September 20 and will reopen in June 2022. 
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